
 

Town of Pomfret Funding Application 

American Rescue Plan Act Funds 
 

September 2022 

If you are interested in, or have submitted a request for frunding from the ARPA Advisory Committee, 

please be sure you have submitted an application through the Northeastern Connecticut Council of 

Governments ( NECCOG).  The QR code below will take you to the website and application which can be 

filled out on line.   

The town is in receipt of approximately $1.2 million and have several projects under consideration.  The 

ARPA Advisory Committee will make recommendations to the Board of Selectmen for consideration and 

final approval.  The Board of Finance will be consulted.    

 

 


